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Welcome to the September Newsletter! 
As we kick off the new season, we’re excited to update you on our roof  
replacement fundraising efforts. We’ve made fantastic progress, having raised  
$16,160 so far toward our $32,160 goal. We’re halfway there, but we still need 
your help to reach the finish line! Please consider sharing our fundraising flyers  
with your network to help us gather the remaining funds. 
In addition to our ongoing efforts, don’t forget our rifle raffle, a fun and effective 
way to support our efforts. Spread the word and share the raffle flyer with your  
friends and family. With only 600 tickets available, it’s a great opportunity to  
contribute while also having a chance to win an awesome prize! You can view  
the raffle items at Aloha Ammo, located in back of Aloha Surplus at 17645 SW Tualatin Valley Hwy, 
Beaverton, OR 97003). Don’t miss out! 
We also want to express our gratitude to Rob and Linda Liebenow for their coordination at the 
North Plains Garlic Festival. It was a wonderful event with a great turnout, and your support is 
much appreciated! 
Looking ahead, stay tuned for announcements about our upcoming events, including our much-
anticipated Oktoberfest celebration. We’re excited about the new season and the opportunities it 
brings to connect with you all. 
Do you have an article, photo, or event to share in the newsletter? Please send your submissions 
to me at HillsboroPostNo.6@gmail.com by the 20th of each month. We look forward to 
showcasing your contributions! 
Thank you for your continued support and enthusiasm. Here’s to a fantastic September and a 
successful year ahead! 
 
At Hillsboro Post 6, “We’ve got your six”.  
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  Chaplain’s Corner will continue through the summer. Stop by the Post in  
the lounge on the first Friday of each month from 3pm – 4pm. 
 
Blessings, 
Lynn Hamm 
Post Chaplain 

 
P.S.  Please contact me if you become aware of anyone facing a serious  
illness or perhaps the passing of a member of our Post.  My phone  
number: 503-640-1999.  If I don't answer right away, please leave a  
message along with your name & phone number.  I promise I will respond.  Thank you.   

Chaplain’s Corner 

Vice Commander 

Vc:: Put a fork in it summer is almost done hope everyone had some fun. 

I want to thank everyone who help out with the Garlic festival, it was great 

participation I really enjoyed my shifts.  Big thanks to Rob and Linda, and 

all those who make sacrifices that keep our post functioning.  Thanks to all  

those who donated towards the roof replacement.  Next big challenge is  

disposal of flags more to come on that as soon as burning is allowed. 

 

House: big thanks to Bill and Mike on fixing the back door, nice job.  We are 

going to replace the bunting in front of the building this month it should  

look great. 

 

Saturday Market runs until the end of October, we lost the ability to sell raffle tickets but is an 

important revenue source come help out, contact me or just show you are always welcome. 

Todd Russell, 

Vice Commander 
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Needed 
You can help 

reach our goal! 

Please consider donating to our 

Leaky Roof Replacement 

campaign. Your contribution, big 

or small, will have a lasting 

impact. 

 

Mail your donations to: 

 

 

 

 

Target end date:  

August 31, 2024 

Our Veterans 

Thank You! 
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Steak or Salmon Dinner 

Sons of The American Legion  

The 2025 membership drive started July 1 st . I think our 2025  

goal will be 26, with 13 currently renewed, that would put us at  

50%. Not bad for two months. We have added several new  

members, and I look forward to adding two to four more for 2025. 

 

With September starting, our summer schedule is over. We will  

have our first squadron meeting on Sept. 19 th at the post, the 

time will be 7PM. Subject to change if it better suits our members. Please let me 

know if a different day of the week or time is better for you, Majority rules. We need 

your support and participation in order to make this a successful year. 

 

We will once again be supporting the Child Welfare Foundation and the Veterans 

and Children’s Fund. 

 

We had several of our members help out at the Garlic Festival. We had a great 

weekend, and I thank all of you who showed up to volunteer your time in support of 

the post. That is why we are here, to support our post and programs. 

 

I look forward to seeing you at our September meeting. 

 

Robert D. Liebenow 

Commander Squadron #6 

Steak or Salmon dinners are held  

on Thursday nights  

starting at 5pm.  

A suggested donation of $15.  

Dessert is provided.  
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Thank you so much to the Auxiliary Members who volunteered  

this summer. It was great to see us involved in various events.  

Summer was fun but it went by too fast. It seems like only yesterday 

that we were installing our new officers and getting ready for the 

4 th of July parade. The Garlic Festival in North Plains was not as 

hot as last year. It did seem more humid, though. Stinky came  

around a few times while I was there and some of our Legion 

Family got pictures. Big shout out to everyone who pitched in to 

plan and volunteer at the event. We all worked well together and 

had a fun time doing it. 

 

Another membership year is fast approaching. There is still time to get your 2024 

membership in if you haven’t yet renewed. Also, you can renew now for 2025 

membership year. Mail your membership to the post, reach out to Linda Liebenow at 

503-826-5877, or pay online with a credit card at alaforveterans.org or by phone at 317- 

569-4570 (National). Would love to see our membership grow this year. 

 

Our meetings start up again in September after the summer break. I’m looking forward 

to getting down to business again this year to help us plan and execute our mission of 

helping veterans, active military, and their families. There will be many opportunities to 

share meals with our Legion Family. If you like to cook or can help out in the kitchen, 

please be sure to let us know. 

 

Tracy Peets,  

Unit President 

541-778-0115 

tracy.peets@att.net 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Auxiliary News  
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American Legion Riders Chapter 6 
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American Legion Riders Chapter 6 

 Inaugural ride of Hillsboro Post 6 ALR! 

What an incredible day! On Sunday, 7/28/24, we embarked on our 
first ride, filled with twisties and stunning scenery. Our stop at 
Vernonia Lake was a highlight, where we enjoyed great conversations,  
delicious burgers, and refreshing milkshakes. Here’s to many more adventures on the 
road. 
 
Patches are in! You can pick them up at the September Post meeting. 
 
Wip Wipper 
Director ALR 

        Next event:   
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Veteran Resources 
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Readywise 110 Serving 
Emergency Protein Bucket 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Steak and 

Salmon 

5pm 

Steak and 

Salmon 

5pm 

Steak and 

Salmon 

5pm 

Steak and 

Salmon 

5pm 

Money 

Monday 

6pm 

District Meeting 

Post 104 1pm 

Saturday 

Market 

Saturday 

Market 

Saturday 

Market 

Saturday 

Market 

Hamburger 

/Hot Dog 6pm 

Bingo 

E-Board 

6pm 

Post and 

Aux 

Meeting 

6pm 

SAL meeting 

7pm 

PATRIOT 

DAY 

Chaplain’s 

Corner        

3-4pm 
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Steak and 

Salmon 

5pm 

Money 

Monday 

6pm 

Hamburger 

/Hot Dog 6pm 

Bingo 

Saturday 

Market 

Saturday 

Market 

Saturday 

Market 

Saturday 

Market 

E-Board 

6pm 

Post and 

Aux 

Meeting 

6pm 

Chaplain’s 

Corner        

3-4pm 

Quilt 

Retreat Post 

Reserved 
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CONGRATULATIONS – WE ARE A WINNER! 

Thank you for selecting 

Hillsboro Post No.6, The 

American Legion, 

as the best in the 

categories of: 

Community Organization, 

Non-Profit and 

Organization Services 

for the city of Hillsboro! 

 

Visit CommunityVotes Hillsboro 

2024  

https://hillsboro.communityvot

es.com 
 

https://hillsboro.communityvotes.com/
https://hillsboro.communityvotes.com/
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Thank you 

to all the 

volunteers 

this year! 

North Plains Garlic Festival 
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The American Legion  

Hillsboro Post No. 6 

285 W. Main Street 

Hillsboro, Oregon 97123 

 

Business Phone: (503) 648-7191 
 
Website - www.hillsboropost6.org 
 
Facebook – https://www.facebook.com/AmericanLegionHillsboroPost6/ 
  
Instagram https://www.instagram.com/hillsboro.post6/ 
 
LinkedIn https://www.linkedin.com/company/hillsboro-post-6-the-american-legion/ 
 
Newsletter editor – Sheryl Loberger  
Newsletter – HillsboroPostNo.6@gmail.com 
 

 

Hillsboro Post No. 6 

Commander  Sheryl Loberger 

Vice Commander  Todd Russell 

Adjutant  Nick Juarez 

Finance Officer  Doug Lund 

Chaplain  Lynn Hamm 

Sergeant-at-Arms Herman Fierro 

 

Auxiliary Unit #6 

President Tracy Peets 

Vice President    

Secretary Joanne Ostlund 

Treasurer Linda Liebenow 

Sgt-at-Arms       Carol Breidenbach 

Chaplain Kathy Jones 

 

 
Sons of The American Legion Squadron #6 

Commander   Rob Liebenow 

 
Vice Commander Canon Loberger 
  
Adjutant  Rob Liebenow 
 
Chaplain  Steve Shollenberg 
 
Sergeant-at-Arms Ian Gerstel 

Thank you for your Donations, Support and Time 

         

     Aloha Ammo 

       

   

American Legion Riders Chapter 6 

Director ‘Wip’ Wipple 

Asst Director ‘Boomer’ Feemster 

Secretary Sheryl Loberger 

Road Captain Phil Brunson  

Sgt-at-Arms        

 

 

https://www.google.com/search?rlz=1C1EJFC_enUS810US810&sxsrf=APq-WBuxwyLXUL0YgNwnFyOTvwLuFKTsYA:1648345910377&q=hillsboro+post+no.+6,+the+american+legion,+department+of+oregon+phone&ludocid=1123401840813022932&sa=X&ved=2ahUKEwi-vdGDl-X2AhUvHjQIHehTBvsQ6BN6BAg9EAI
https://www.google.com/search?q=hillsboro+post+6&rlz=1C1EJFC_enUS810US810&oq=hillsboro+post+6&aqs=chrome..69i57.3593j0j1&sourceid=chrome&ie=UTF-8
http://www.hillsboropost6.org/
https://www.facebook.com/AmericanLegionHillsboroPost6/
https://www.instagram.com/hillsboro.post6/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/hillsboro-post-6-the-american-legion/
mailto:HillsboroPostNo.6@gmail.com

